
 

 
3240 Mavis Road 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L5C 3K1 
 
Tel: (905) 273-4098 
Fax (905) 566-2737 

 
 
February 13, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. Third Generation Incentive 
Mechanism Rate Application, EB-2011-0100  
 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. (“Enersource”) is in receipt of Board staff’s 
submission in the above-captioned proceeding.  This document was received via 
email attachment from Maureen Connor at 5:32 pm on Friday February 10, 2012, 
the due date for such comments.   
 
Enersource is also in receipt of VECC’s submission, which was received via 
email attachment from Shelley Grice at 6:42 pm on Friday evening, February 10, 
2012. 
 
The late receipt of submissions, received after 4:45 pm, from these parties, 
combined with the due date for Enersource’s final submission of Monday 
February 20, 2012, which happens to be a holiday in Ontario (Family Day) results 
in Enersource respectfully requesting an extension to Wednesday February 22, 
2012 for the filing of its final submission. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
(Original signed by) 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 



 
cc. Dan Pastoric, Executive Vice-President and Chief Operating Officer 

George Vegh, Counsel, McCarthy Tétrault 
All Intervenors in EB-2011-0100 
 

 


